
 

 

Ipswich Building Society confirmation of 
name change. 
 
From:  Ipswich Building Society 

To:  Suffolk Building Society 

On: 9 November 2021 
 
 

What this means for your mortgage. 
 
Thank you for choosing us for your mortgage. Following our name change, and whilst we work on our 
new systems behind the scenes, you may see both Suffolk Building Society and Ipswich Building 
Society branded materials during your application process - please be assured this is to be expected 
and will not delay or impact your mortgage application.   
 

Ipswich Building Society       Suffolk Building Society 
 

     
 
Our legal entity and registration with regulators will remain the same and legally binding offers will 
remain valid. 
 
Once your mortgage completes, you will become a member of Suffolk Building Society. Your 
borrower membership and voting rights will remain unaffected by the name change. 
 

 

More information. 
 
For further information get in touch with your mortgage intermediary or visit www.ibs.co.uk/suffolk. 
 
 
 
This document confirms the name change for the building society registered in the Mutuals Public Register of the Financial 
Conduct Authority with registration number 298B (and also registered on the Financial Services Register of the Financial 
Conduct Authority with Firm Registration Number 104875) whose Head Office is at 6-8 The Havens, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP3 9SJ 
and whose name before 9 November 2021 is IPSWICH BUILDING SOCIETY and whose name is SUFFOLK BUILDING SOCIETY 
thereafter. 

 


